


4. Next Steps 

Ms. Resendiz offered to compile the ideas and will email them out to the committee. She asked that 

the committee members then vote for their top four ideas and return the information to her. She will 

compile the results and bring to the January meeting for discussion. She will also send the list of 

committee members and asked that each member update their information and return to her. She 

thought the list could be used to reach out to the members in an effort to increase attendance to the 

meetings.  

 

5. Adjournment 

Ms. Resendiz suggested Helms Middle School as a possible location for the January meeting. She 

also congratulated Madeline Kronenberg on her re-election as a Board member. Meeting adjourned at 

7:57 p.m. 

 

 

Next meeting will be held in January 2015.  
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